
SPECIAL CALLED MEETING                  MARCH 15, 2018 

 

The Mayor and Council met on Friday, March 15, 2018, 7:30 a.m. for a Special Called meeting 

at 4 Homer Street. 

Present: Mayor Richard Presley, Councilmembers Kathleen Bush, Junior    

  Hardy, Scott Harper, Richard Parr, City Administrator/City Clerk    

  Barbara Thomas, Water Superintendent Aaron Patton, and Chip McGaughey  

  from EMI. 

Chip McGaughey, EMI Project Manager discussed Change Order # 2 which would require an 

additional $74,888.70 for construction cost. This would be for the replacement of the old 

waterline on Highway 98 from Georgia Avenue to Chandler Cemetery Road. This would be an 

8 inch 2,200 LF water line. 

Mayor Presley stated that the other option would be to replace two, maybe three valves at a 

cost of $16,500.00. When the new line is ran at a later date the valves would not be any good. 

A motion was made by Councilmember Kathleen Bush, seconded by Councilmember Scott 

Harper to approve Change Order #2 for $74,888.70 to run an 8 inch, 2,200 LF water line on Hwy 

98 from Georgia Avenue to Chandler Cemetery Road and to be paid out of both Banks & 

Jackson SPLOST Funds. Motion carried.  

Meeting adjourned at 8:02 a.m. 

 

Barbara Thomas       May 14, 2018 
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